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***** May 19,-1994-

MEMORANDUM FOR: Blaine Murray, Chief
Facility Inspection

Programs Branch
Region IV !

FROM: Richard L. Emch, Jr., Acting Chief
Emergency Preparedness Branch
Division of- Radiation Safety 1

| and Safeguards
; Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: FEMA FINAL EXERCISE REPORT FOR THE
. DECEMBER 15, 1993, EXERCISE OF 0FFSITE

,

| RADIOLOGICAL EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLANS
; FOR THE COOPER NUCLEAR STATION
|

|

Enclosed is a letter from Megs Hepler of the Federal Emergency Management
Agency (FEMA) dated May 2, 1994, transmitting the subject report for the
Cooper Nuclear Station.

| There were 4 Deficiencies identified during the December 15, 1993, exercise. I

! All 4 Deficiencies were corrected during a remedial exercise conducted on
February 9, 1994. In addition to the four Deficiencies, there were 16 Areas

| Requiring Corrective Action (ARCA) identified during the exercise. FEMA
Region VII staff will coordinate with the States of Nebraska and Missouri to <

correct the ARCAs on or before the next scheduled biennial exercise.;

i Please forward a copy of the enclosed FEMA letter and exercise report to the
j licensee and request that the licensee follow up with offsite officials on the
| Areas Requiring Corrective Action.

{
! l

I ,

*

:
' Richard L. Emch, Jr., Acting Chief

Emergency Preparedness Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Enclosure:
FEMA ltr. dtd. 05/02/94
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